
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
 
In preparation of the Masterclass 3 on the 17th and 18th of October, we ask you to read 
Erasmuc MC’s ‘Koers 23’ (included as an attachment). 
 
Please also remember to do your assignments regarding: 

- Delegating 
- Personal goals 

 
Please bring your notebook and folder. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you again during the next Masterclass. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Brigitte and Jeanine 
 


